TO:  TELCO LOCALS
 

 

ON TUESDAY JANUARY 30, THE CEP ONTARIO REGION SENT OUT THE MEMORANDUM OF AGREEMENT BETWEEN TRANSERVICE AND CEP, THE BULLETIN TO FLEET SERVICES EMPLOYEES, A BALLOT AND A PRE-ADDRESSED ENVELOPE FOR THE PURPOSES OF VOTING ON THE MEMORANDUM.
 

THE LIST BELL SUPPLIED FOR MAILING WAS OF WORK LOCATIONS AND MEMBERS SHOULD HAVE RECEIVED THEIR BALLOT BY WEDNESDAY, JANUARY 31.  IF MEMBERS IN YOUR LOCAL HAVE NOT RECEIVED THEIR BALLOT, PLEASE CONTACT THE ONTARIO REGION OFFICE AND SPEAK TO MARY STALTERI.   
 

Thanks.
 

 

cc:  Telco Staff
 

February 2, 2007
 

Mary Stalteri for John Edwards
Phone - 905-678-0800 ext. 246
Fax     - 905-678-7868
email - mstalteri@cep.ca 
 

